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Editorial
This issue of ReCALL is the first which is published by the CTI
Centre for Modern Languages in association with EUROCALL.
During 1994, an international panel of readers will be appointed
and, from 1995, ReCALL will be a fully-refereed and re-designed
journal. It continues to be supplied free of charge to libraries in UK
higher education institutions and is also available to EUROCALL
subscribers. The new ReCALL Newsletter, which replaces the much
smaller ReCALL\NewsSheet is published three times a year and
distributed free of charge to higher education Modern Languages
lecturers. The first issue was distributed in February 1994, and is
also available electronically via the Hull University Gopher system
(see page 60).

The continued existence of ReCALL publications has, hitherto, been
somewhat precarious, given that in 1989 the CTI Centres were
initially funded for a three-year period, and after the end of that
period received only short-term funding. Following a recent review
of CTI Centres, the Higher Education Funding Councils have now
accepted the Review Group's recommendation that CTI Centres
should continue for at least a further five years. This excellent news,
combined with our association with EUROCALL, means that we
can look forward to enhancing our activities with real confidence.

The articles in ReCALL Vol. 6 No. 1 offer a mixture of topics
appealing to the very wide range of interests of our readers.
Researchers, developers, practitioners and managers involved in
learning technology for languages will all find something useful. In
addition, thanks to the efforts of Jenny Parsons and our panel of
reviewers, we have an extensive selection of new software reviews.

Please continue to send us your contributions; we also welcome
comments and letters from readers. And please encourage your
colleagues to join EUROCALL and become readers of ReCALL:
EUROCALL application forms are available from the address on
this page.

June Thompson
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